
 

   
     

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

  
 

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty; info@copyrightalliance.org 
Cc: 
Subject: Importance of Copyright Law 
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 3:52:37 PM 

Dear President Obama: 

I hope this letter finds you well.  As an author and a screenwriter of several scripts, I 
am writing to stress the importance of intellectual property rights. 

For many years, I have been interested in writing a book and in 2007, I created my 
own publishing company named after my grandmother, Eintou Publishing.  Under that 
name, I published my book, "Worst First Dates and The Lessons Learned," a 
compilation.  I was very proud of it and want to continue writing and publishing. 

It's also comforting to me as an author to know my works are protected under 
intellectual property laws.  I'm very interested in continuing to write and knowing my 
work is protected will give me incentive to do my very best. 

Furthermore, as an American, it's important that we provide those protections set out 
in our Constitution.  I become disappointed when I think of those whose works were 
not protected or who wrote and performed for years but were not adequately 
compensated.  So often, they're work was not recognized and they ended up 
penniless.  Moreover, their heirs don't receive any money from their works because of 
inadequate protection. 

Please feel free to contact me if need be.  Thank you very much for all you are doing. 
I'm a strong supporter and believe you're doing your best to make this country better 
for our future.  And I believe you're our best president yet.  I'm very proud of you. 

Best regards, 

Martina D. Evans 
1022 Marlau Drive 
Baltimore, Maryland 21212-3215 
410-323-6850 - home 
410-377-4690 - work 
410-377-4691 - fax 
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